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18 December 2022 
 
Dear parent/carer, 
 
Re: Year 10 SEND Coffee Morning  - Friday  9th  December at 9.30am 
 
We hope that you and your families are well at this time. 
 
Year 10 is a key year for pupils as they approach their first GCSE examinations.  We know that this 
can be a worrying time for students and even more challenging if there are additional needs.   
 
Therefore, we would like to invite you to meet with the SENCO and SEND team on Friday 9th 
December at 9.30am in the Pope Francis Hall. There will be a short presentation followed by the 
opportunity to ask any questions.  Access arrangements for exams will be explained and we will 
provide additional resources that have been purchased to support your child in revision at home 
for English Language and Biology.  
 
Please confirm your attendance by completing the online form using the following link: 
https://forms.office.com/r/ndBv0e3vRq or by calling reception on 02476332382. We kindly ask 
that you confirm your attendance by Monday 5th December 2022. 
 
We look forward to seeing you.  
  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 

 
 
Mrs H Ruddy            Ms E O’Connor 
SENCO                       Headteacher 
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